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Subject: F-1002MLJ and F-2001MLJ shipping with nitrogen holding charge 
 

 

In order to comply with the future SNAP regulations, the F-1002MLJ and F-2001MLJ low side 

units will be shipping with a nitrogen holding charge.  This nitrogen holding charge must be 

vented before connecting the unit to the rack system.  Detailed instructions for this process can 

be found in the instruction manual included with the units or online at:   

http://plus.hoshizakiamerica.com/techsupport/tech.asp. 

 

The instruction manual also lists the proper Evaporator Pressure Regulator(EPR) settings for 

different refrigerants.  If, you have any questions concerning this issue please contact Technical 

support at Tech-support@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 

 


